
 

Faculty Position Available 
 

Department of Chemical and Biomolecular Engineering 
North Carolina State University 

 
 

The Department of Chemical and Biomolecular Engineering at NC State University 
seeks highly qualified candidates for a tenure-track faculty position in chemical 
engineering in the area of separation science/technology with a focus on bioseparations.  
The Department is partnering with the Biomanufacturing Training and Education Center 
(BTEC) in the College of Engineering to provide a unique opportunity for a qualified 
candidate. 
 
We will consider candidates who possess a Ph.D. (or equivalent) degree in chemical 
engineering or related discipline. The successful candidate is expected to establish a 
vigorous and scholarly research program of international reputation, advise PhD 
students, and teach undergraduate and graduate chemical engineering courses, some of 
which are co-listed with BTEC.  BTEC can make available numerous opportunities to 
leverage the successful candidate’s research and educational programs with equipment, 
staff expertise, and contacts with the biopharmaceutical industry.   
 
Top priority is given to candidates who demonstrate excellence in scholarship regardless 
of research interests within the area of bioseparations.  Candidates will be considered at 
all levels, from Assistant Professor to Full Professor. 
 
Please apply for the position at the NC State University web site https://jobs.ncsu.edu/ 
and search for position #531. For additional information, you may contact the Search 
Committee Chair:  Professor H. Henry Lamb, Department of Chemical and 
Biomolecular Engineering, Campus Box 7905, North Carolina State University, 

aleigh, NC  27695-7905 , or lamb@ncsu.edu, or 1-919-515-6395. R
 

 

NC  State  University  is  an  Equal  Opportunity,  Affirmative  Action  employer  and welcomes  all  persons without 
regard to sexual orientation.  
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